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Welcome to a new year with Village Eulogia.

We are excited to share with you some of our upcoming activities and events of
2023 which is promising to be a great year. We will be continuing our virtual
events and introducing more opportunities to gather in person. We will be
celebrating our 15th anniversary as well as planning a return to overnight camp
at Riverview. We come into this year with a vision for building more community
connections, more volunteers and developing deeper relationships with our
families.

15th Anniversary Celebration
Join us for a time of worship, music, sharing memories through photos and
testimonials, hors d'oeuvres, networking and more.

PLEASE JOIN US AS WE CELEBRATE

15 YEARS AT VILLAGE EULOGIA FOR
FAMILIES WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

SATURDAY APRIL 22ND
2:00 PM-4:30 PM

TYNDALE UNIVERSITY
ALUMNI HALL
3377 BAYVIEW AVE,
NORTH YORK, ON M2M 354

(REGISTRATION REQUIRED
LIMITED SEATING)

What People Are Saying About Village Eulogia

We enjoyed the Christmas party because we were surrounded by families who were
like us, families with disabilities; we weren't worried about people staring at us
because we are different, we felt comfortable to be there; usually we dread the
stares, especially from neurotypical adults who should know better.

We didn't feel we had to rush out of there in case my son was seen as 'disruptive’
because he wasn't, he was just like everyone else at VE. The volunteers at VE were
really friendly; they introduced themselves and had friendly conversations with us,
they made us feel welcome.

- Anita

Village Eulogia Camp 2023!!!
Planning has begun for overnight camp at Riverview the week of Aug 13th to

20th. Registration opens in early spring, but spots will be limited. If you are
interested in attending one of the camps please fill out our survey. This will help

us plan for the camps.

February Calendar

Click on the calendar and you will be taken to the website calendar where you
can get more info on each event.

February 2023
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Become A Monthly Donor

- Provide us with a steady and predictable source of income to ensure we can
support our families.

- Keep costs low for families to attend our family camp, take retreats, and
participate in year-round programs (Village at Home)

- The ability to plan and invest in families and volunteers who support them

Donate Monthly

We Need
Volunteers @

Village ®
Eulogia

Click Here

www.villageeulogia.com
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